
 

 

August 5, 2020 

To  

The Secretary General, 

United Nations Secretariat 

New York, NY 10017 

 

Subject: Letter of Commitment for UNGC Signatory Status 

Dear Sir, 

We are a proud participant and activist of United Nations Global Compact initiative. 

We now wish to become a UN Global Compact Signatory for which we hereby declare 

our commitment to : 

1. The UN Global Compact and its ten principles;  
2. Participate in the activities of the initiative where feasible;   
3. The submission of a Communication on Engagement (COP) every two years. 

 

Kindly consider our organization for the UNGC Signatory Status and allow us to 

contribute our bid for the welfare of the people of the World. 

 

Sincerely, 

For, Unified Brainz Virtuoso Ltd.(UBVL) 

 

 

Dr. GD Singh 

Founder & President 

 


